MINUTES -
CiTY OF EUREKA
WORK SESSION
TUESDAY, JUNE 28, 2022

There was a work session of the Eureka City Council on Tuesday, June 28, 2022.
Mayor Tammy Cantrell called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. Present were:
Mayor Tammy Cantrell; Councilmembers Bront Luna, Adrian Richardson, Mike
Wisdom; and Secretary Susan Wisdom. Absent were Councilmembers Evelyn
Broxscn and Debbie Childress. There was 1 guest present.

First was the discussion of possible improvements to the City Hall facilities and
property. Need to trim up bushes and limbs. It was mentioned that Alex Dugan and
John Murray might be able to do this. The plumbing needs to be check out. Might
check with the government surplus for furniture, etc. Bront Luna is going to draw
up some possible plans for expanding the City Hall.

it was decided that the City will have work sessions that will be limited to 1 hour
each on July 12 and July 19 to continue discussing City Hall improvements and
working on Preliminary Draft/Editorial and Legal Review Codification provided by
Franklin Legal Publishing. July 26 will be a regular meeting.

There were no public comments.

New items for the next regular meeting are: (1) update on Clark Fullwood and (2)
vote on estimates for property line clean up.

Mike Wisdom moved that the meeting adjourn. Adrian Richardson seconded the

moticn. Motion approved 3-0. Mayor Tammy Cantrell adjourned the meeting at

6:52 p.m.

Minutes by Susan Wisdom, Secretary



